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Kiaora,

The Contaminated Sites and Vulnerable Landfills Fund recently opened. Regional,
unitary and now also territorial authorities can apply for funding to help remediate
legacy contaminated sites and vulnerable landfills. This can be for sites they own or on
behalf of other landowners.

We are now recruiting panel members to assess applications to the fund.
We invite you to a webinar at 11am on 25 October to learn about the panel process,
the requirements for panel members, and how to express your interest in becoming a

panel member.

Thank you to WasteMINZ for hosting this on our behalf. The webinar is open to
anyone, whether or not you're a WasteMINZ member.

To register, go to: Contaminated Sites and Vulnerable Landfills fund - Panel |
WasteMINZ.

For more information on the Contaminated Sites and Vulnerable Landfills Fund, go
to: Contaminated Sites and Vulnerable Landfills Fund | Ministry for the Environment.

If you have any questions, please contact us at CSVLF@mfe.govt.nz.

Nga mihi,

Ministry for the Environment | Waste Investments Team

O 6 0 6

&

Ministry for the

Environment

Manati Mo Ir Taiao




Copyright © 2024 Ministry for the Environment, All rights reserved.

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.




